
Dear Senior Center Member:

Everyone here at the Peter Bressi Senior Center hope

to summer. We have some exciting news to share with

We will be opening full time on Monday, May 23

Mondays through Fridays from

can fully clean and sanitize the Center

Additionally, daily hot meal service

willing and able to come back to the Senior Center, see some familiar faces, meet some new

friends and have some fun. You must coordinate with Karen for any changes to your CCT

Services transportation schedule.

As you may recall, we have been open on a part

say that there has never been a confirme

to following the COVID guidelines and the willingness of

Boosted.” Given that COVID is still relevant,

applicable COVID guidelines going forward.

accessible hand sanitizer and encouragin

continued safety of our members.

ahead.

In celebration ofall this great news

Friday, May 27th with food, beverages, and entertainment.

ensure we have enough food and beverages for

831-2926 if you plan on coming to the barbecue.

Busy at Peter Bressi”—the more the merrier

May 12, 2022

the Peter Bressi Senior Center hopes you are doing well

We have some exciting news to share with you.

on Monday, May 23rd! That means you are welcome at the Center

from 8:30am-3:00pm. The earlier closing time will

the Center each day for your health and safety.

ervice will return on May 23rd. Our heartfelt wish is that you are

willing and able to come back to the Senior Center, see some familiar faces, meet some new

You must coordinate with Karen for any changes to your CCT

schedule.

As you may recall, we have been open on a part-time basis for almost a year

say that there has never been a confirmed case of COVID at the Center. We believe that is due

to following the COVID guidelines and the willingness of everyone to “Get Vaxxed and

Given that COVID is still relevant, we will continue to follow masking and other

lines going forward. Daily disinfecting of the Center, providing easily

accessible hand sanitizer and encouraging future vaccines and boosters will

ntinued safety of our members. We thank you in advance for your cooperation in the days

this great news, we will be holding a Memorial Day backyard barbecue

beverages, and entertainment. We would love to see you there.

ensure we have enough food and beverages for everyone, we ask that you

plan on coming to the barbecue. It’s definitely time to “Come Bac

he more the merrier!

Sincerely,

Jim Crawford, Program Director
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